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July 29, 2025

PUBLIC NOTICE

RE: COMMENCEMENT OF ROAD WORKS IN THE VICINITY OF THE
BASSETERRE FISHERIES COMPLEX

The Public Works Department, through its Roads and Drains Division,
wishes to inform the public that road works will be carried out in the vicinity
of the Basseterre Fisheries Complex at the Industrial Site, Basseterre.

Work is scheduled to begin on Wednesday, 30th July 2025 at 7:30 a.m. and
will continue until Saturday, 2nd August 2025 at 6:00 a.m.

The affected area will extend from the Basseterre Fisheries Complex to
Carib Supply. Motorists are urged to proceed with caution, observe all posted
signage, and follow the instructions of traffic personnel during this period.

We apologise for any inconvenience these necessary works may cause and
thank the public for their patience and cooperation.




